
Stolen Generations Victoria Ltd
2005 – 2010

Details
Stolen Generations Victoria Ltd was formed on17 June 2005 to support and address the needs of people affected
by practices and policies of removing Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples from family, community,
country and culture. Stolen Generations Vic Ltd was defunded in February 2010 and the service at Wurruk
Avenue in Preston closed its doors on Monday 15 March 2010. In April 2010 “Connecting Home” opened to
replace Stolen Generations Vic Ltd.
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